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Kathy Cooper

From; ecomment@pa.gov
Sent Thursday, March 01, 2018 9:03 AM
To; Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; IRRC; eregop@pahousegop.com;

environmentakommittee@pahouse.net; regcomments@pa.gov; apankake@pasen.gov
Cc c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Administration of the Storage Tank and

Spill Prevention Program

Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Administration of the Storage Tank and Spill Prevention
Program.

Commenter Information:

3D Westcott
Engineering & Insp. Intl. dwenginsp.net) I
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Comments entered: r’.a
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After reading thru the proposed changes I’m a bit concerned on the modification inspection
report submittal. Currently it is 60 days for the Inspection Modification Report and the new
proposed time frame is 30 days. The problem is that the various trades complete their task at
different time frames. For instance ACVL could be done long before TL. Or AFMX will complete
their task long before TL. These time frames could well exceed 45 days. So unless you want an
inspection modification for each trade, the 30 days will not be enough time.

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jessica Shirley

Jessica Shirley
Director, Office of Policy
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
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